Evi Mustel
"s.22(1) Personal and
Confidential)"

January 12, 2018

To whom it may concern,
Re: 58 West Hastings Development

As a City of Vancouver resident and board director of 58 West Hastings, | strongly support the above
development.

The project will address the critical needs of the community, and will be a great community asset and
mechanism to improve the homelessness, poverty, and health conditions of the DTES, especially
through the project's Vancouver Coastal Health component and provision of social housing.

Sincerely,

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential)"

Evi Mustel



Castro, Maria

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential)"

From: Mary Anne Davidson

Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 8:41 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 58 West Hastings

Dear City of Vancouver

My name is Mary Anne Davidson. I am a resident of Coal Harbour living in the Shaw Tower. I am very
involved in the Chinatown and Downtown East Side through the Bloom Group and through my

involvement with the Chinatown Foundation.

[ support the project proposed for 58 West Hastings. I believe this development should provide affordable
housing as proposed with a mixture of income based and social housing.

I have heard some people ask for the project to focus on social assistance tenants only. I believe that a single
purpose development perpetuates a segregated community. There are people who live and work in the DTES
and Chinatown that have very limited options for Housing. The proposed development offers a real solution to
a mix of individuals and will be a model for integration.

I support this project.

Sent from my iPhone





